
 

 

 

Handover Permit for Opening of Doctoral Program in 

Agricultural Science S3 University of Medan Area 

The Chancellor of Medan Area University visited the office of the Head of 

LLDikti Region I of North Sumatra to submit a Decree on permission to open the 

Doctor of Agriculture Doctoral program at Medan Area University. 

Submission of the Decree for permission to open the Doctor of Agricultural 

Science program was witnessed directly by the Vice Chancellor for Academic 

Affairs Dr. Ir Siti Mardiana M.Sc and Vice Chancellor for Student Affairs Dr. Ir. 

Zulheri Noer MP. on Tuesday 5 November 2019 at the North Sumatra Region I 

LLDikti Office. 



 

 

 

Hopefully in the submission of the Decree for permission to open the Doctor of 

Agriculture Doctoral Program, the Medan Area University will become a 

superior, personal and independent private university in accordance with the 

Vision of the Medan Area University, and produce innovative alumni and make 

a positive contribution to the community. 

Congratulations to the Medan Area University, a private tertiary institution in 

North Sumatra who first opened the Doctor S3 program, hopefully next year's 

Medan Area student candidates will increase. 


